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The School Representative Council have registered our school to take part in, 

 

'The Big Vegetable Crunch' 
 

It is being held during Vegetable Week and is aimed at promoting healthy eating. 

Last year over 50 000 students ate a vegetable all at the same time and we are 

hoping to smash this record in 2019! 

 

Who:  All K-6 classes 

 

What: All students are asked to bring in a vegetable to eat for ‘The Big Vegetable 

Crunch’ 

 

When: Thursday 4th April - 10am 

 

Where:  Under the outdoor covered area, altogether 

 

 

Mrs Hoye & Miss Kaur 

 

 


